
       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
27th March 2024 

 

Year R trip to Gatton Park  
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
On Thursday 25th April, Reception will be visiting Gatton Park. We will be completing two workshops 
‘Look out for the Big Bad Fish’ (pond life) and ‘The Very Hungry Caterpillar’ (life cycles) The trip links to 
our learning theme next half term; ‘The Circle of Life’ where the children will be learning about life 
cycles.  
 
We have been able to secure two minibuses for transportation to and from Gatton on the day.  All 
children will wear seatbelts and there will be one member of staff travelling on each minibus with 
other adults supporting the trip meeting us at Gatton Park. We will leave school after registration and 
return in time for the end of the school day. 
 
Your child will need to be dressed appropriately for the weather on the day. They will need to wear 
school uniform and a coat and bring a named bag containing wellies and a water bottle. 
  
As your child gets Universal School Meals, lunch will be provided by the school.  
 
The cost of the trip is £15.13 per child.  
 
Payment and consent can be made via Parent Mail. 
 

 
Please note that if we do not get enough contributions, we will be unable to take the children on this 
trip. We are sure you will agree that this will be a very worthwhile trip to support the children’s 
learning.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Miss White 
 

Elizabeth Woods 

Headteacher 

Trinity Oaks C of E School 

Brookfield Drive 

Horley  

RH6 9NS 

E:office@trinityoaks.surrey.sch.uk 

 


